
10th December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
Expanding the Year 2 provision

Further to my letter of 6th December informing you of our plan to expand the provision for our Year
2 students and introducing an additional class, I would like to share some further details with you
and invite you to attend a Zoom meeting where we will discuss the logistics further and answer any
questions you may have.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday 15th December at 3:00pm. Please use the following
link.

At the start of Term 3, the Year 2 students will work together as a year group and both classes will
have lessons with both Ms Elson and Ms Walters to ensure a smooth transition. They will be in
adjoining classrooms with a shared outdoor learning area.

We are currently organising the classes and are making the decisions of which students will be in
each class based on the best learning environment for their individual needs, their social, emotional
and mental well being and their friendship groups. Please be assured that at TBS we take these
decisions very seriously and our teaching team takes into consideration which friendships will
enhance learning and which will develop better outside the classroom. The finalised class lists will
be shared with parents before the end of term to allow you to speak to your child over the holidays
about their new class and make the transition more exciting for them.

We are also very excited to share with you some additional information about Ms Walters which
can be found here. She is very much looking forward to meeting you and your children.

We hope this information is helpful and look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 15th
December.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Sally Moulds
Deputy Head of Primary

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85771955519
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EbwD3gELxcjrf92beN0jEtNRyW8Frra3DclQDjAjauY/edit?usp=sharing

